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21st May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I'm writing to invite you to our upcoming Community Day 
on Tuesday 3rd June. 
 
As you know, we've been working hard to complete our new garden area, and we're now in 
the final push to get it ready for our pupils to enjoy. We've been incredibly fortunate to 
have the support of Galliford Try Infrastructure, who have generously donated materials 
and labour throughout this project. 
 
Now, we're looking for volunteers to lend a hand and help us finish the job. Whether it's 
gardening, planting, or setting up the new equipment, we'd love for you to join us and get 
your hands dirty. It'll be a "Love Your Garden" type of day, complete with drinks and biscuits 
to keep us going. 
 
If you have any gardening tools, such as spades or rakes, please feel free to bring them 
along. The more the merrier, as they say, and we're guaranteed to have a "feel good" day 
while making a real difference for our pupils. 
 
Please let us know if you can make it by sending a text to the school office. We'd be thrilled 
to have you join us in this exciting endeavour. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Amanda Jocelyn 
Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


